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I am concerned for the future world environment of our coming generations. 

Electrification of a large portion of transportation is an important step towards 

reducing carbon transmissions. 40% of Oregonians are renters and lack of charging 

in multifamily settings is a barrier to the electric vehicle transition. Please have the 

courage to support proactive changes such as this Bill.  


